



Questions about Ignite

What is Ignite and who is it for?

Our kids in Years 3-6 have been meeting every Sunday online for the Ignite 
Hangouts over the past year, which is great. We want to give them an opportunity to 
be together in person, but we recognise that our Kids’ Services may be too young for 
them. Ignite in person will give our kids a chance to spend some fun time together 
playing games, worshiping God and exploring their faith. 


Do I need to stay and accompany my child?

Covid restrictions mean that we have a reduced capacity for numbers, so we would 
ask that you do not remain with your child if possible. If this is a concern for you, or 
you feel that your child will struggle to be left, please do get in touch and we’ll see 
how we can support you. But the wonderful Ignite team will be on hand to run the 
session and help the kids with anything they need.


If you have younger children, you can book a ticket for the Kids’ Service and remain 
downstairs with them. If you are not attending the Kids’ Service, you will need to 
leave the building until 5pm when you can collect your child.


Where should we go when we arrive at the building?

Please enter through the main Sunday doors and you will be directed to drop your 
child(ren) off at the City Suite. If you are dropping your kids off in Ignite, but not 
staying with younger kids for the Kids’ Service, please leave the building using the 
door at the bottom of the stairs (you can return to these doors to collect your child 
too). There will be signposts on the day to direct you.


What are the timings? 

Doors will open 3.50pm for drop off then again at 5pm for pick up. Please be prompt 
in both dropping and picking up your child(ren). 


What are the covid restrictions?

• Masks - kids will not need to wear masks, but please ensure you as an adult are 

wearing a mask when you enter the building, unless you are exempt from doing 
so. The team will be wearing masks, unless teaching from the front.


• Social distancing - please maintain social distancing (1m+) from other adults as 
best as you can while passing through the building. We appreciate that it may 
be harder for our kids to distance from each other, but we will encourage them 
to do so. Our Ignite team will socially distance from each other and from the 
kids, where reasonable. 


• Sanitising - there will be hand sanitiser available for the kids and the team to 
use throughout the afternoon. We will have cleaning wipes available and will 
wipe down surfaces before and after use. 
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• Singing - we may have kids’ worship taking place. The team will be 2 metres 
away from the children, with microphone shields and only the team will be 
allowed to sing.


-


If you have any further questions, please email us at: 
kids@gracechurchnottingham.org 
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